
 
 

 
 

P.O. Box 628 

Timberville, VA 22853 

 

Dear Friends of Broadway Community Little League,  
 

Broadway Community Little League plays an important role in many of our local youth by providing 
them with an opportunity to become involved in athletic competition. Whether their interest is 
primarily in America’s greatest pastime or their experience within our organization leads them to 
venture onto other sporting interests, we hope to instill the enthusiasm and dedication it takes to 
find enjoyment and success in their future and love of sports. 
 

BCLL is a non-profit organization that has proudly provided coaching and guidance to youth ages 
four to sixteen in our community for over twenty-five years, offering various levels of play in both 
baseball and softball programs. Our League is operated 100% by community volunteers and depends 
greatly on our community’s participation. Community contributions allow us to provide lower 
registration fees in hopes that all children can participate in our program. BCLL is seeking donations 
from businesses and individuals in our community, such as yourself, to help cover the additional 
expenses such as uniforms, safety equipment, field maintenance, capital improvement projects, etc. 
 

We depend greatly on our local businesses, sponsors and fundraising to be able to accomplish our 
goals and have a successful season. Broadway Community Little League would like to thank you in 
advance for any contribution you are able to make and for your time and consideration on this 
matter. Your donation will help us keep our proud tradition thriving and allow us to continue to 
teach our local youth the fundamentals of the game, discipline, hard work and the value of 
teamwork and sportsmanship. 
 

In addition, the BCLL will be hosting the Southeast Regional Junior Baseball Tournament again in 
2021 in late July. Last year we had teams from North Carolina, South Carolina, Florida, Georgia, 
Tennessee and Virginia that made the Shenandoah Valley their home over the four day tournament. 
Please let us know if you would be interested in assisting our organization with the costs associated 
with this tournament.  

 
Sincerely,  

BCLL Board of Directors 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Broadway Community Little League 



 

Donation Form 

 

Company Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:__________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Any amount of donation would be greatly appreciated, or you may choose from the following 
sponsorship options: 

 
• Single - $250.00 (1 team sponsorship OR 1 3x6 field banner) 

• Double -$500 (1 team sponsorship AND 1 3x6 field banner, Company logo on BCLL website) 

• Triple - $750 (2 team sponsorships AND 1 3x6 field banner, Company logo on BCLL website) 

• Home Run - $1000 (3 team sponsorships AND 1 3x6 field banner, Company logo on BCLL website) 

• Other (Must be approved by BCLL President): 
_________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to:  Broadway Community Little League  
Mail checks to:    P.O. Box 628 

Timberville, VA 22853 
 

***If applicable, please provide your company's logo  
  
We are a Non-profit, tax exempt organization (EXEMPTION NUMBER E541682642F08302021) and all 
donations are tax deductible.  Receipts for donations will be processed and returned in a timely 
manner. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Parker Neal, BCLL President 
(540) 560-9321 

parkerjneal@gmail.com 
 

mailto:parkerjneal@gmail.com

